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Dear Messrs. Hintze and Brandt: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) is in receipt of the United States 
Department of Energy (DOE) and the Los Alamos National Security, L.L.C.'s (collectively, the 
Permittees) document entitled Implementation Plan for the New Mexico Environment 
Department's New Groundwater Background Values for the Regional Aquifer (Plan) dated April 
22, 2016 and referenced by ADESH-16-057. 

The Plan is in reference to an agreement made between the NMED and the Permittees to prepare 
a revision to the current groundwater background values or data sets as reported in the 
Permittee's documents titled "Groundwater Background Investigation Report, Revision 3" dated 
May 2007 and "Groundwater Background Investigation Report, Update to Revision 4" dated 
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November 2011. In the Plan, the Permittees present technical criteria and requirements specific 
to the production of an updated report to be given the title "Groundwater Background 
Investigation Report, Revision 5" (Report), with a proposed submittal date to NMED of October 
30, 2016. 

NMED has reviewed the contents of the Permittees' Plan, and hereby issues this approval. The 
Permittees must submit the Report to NMED no later than October 30, 2016. 

Please contact Michael Dale at (505) 476-3078 if you have questions. 

ohn E. Kieling 
Chief 

y~ 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

c: D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
B. Wear,NMEDHWB 
M. Dale, NMED HWB 
J. Hogan, NMED SWQB 
M. Hunter, NMED GWQB 
S. Lucas Kamat, NMED DOE OB 
S. Yanicak, NMED DOE OB, MS M894 
L. King, EPA 6PD-N 
R. Martinez, San Ildefonso Pueblo 
D. Chavarria, Santa Clara Pueblo 
H. Shen, DOE-EM-LA, MS A316 
J. Buckley, LANL ENV-CP, MS K490 
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